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From: Tracy Parke Gibas
To: foil; Home Email
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Foil request
Date: Monday, July 7, 2025 7:32:17 AM

Hello Terrance!

I hope you had a great weekend! 

I am reaching out in hopes that a foil request is the way to obtain any information regarding an
easement with Erie County Public Works listed as the name on the drainage easement, at 1710
S Creek in Evans. We are under contract to purchase this and as part of our due diligence we
are looking for any type of restrictions tied to this along with any responsibility of my clients
should they move forward with the purchase.

If a foil request is not the correct protocol to find our answers I would greatly appreciate your
assistance in redirecting me to the correct contact!

Thank you in advance and have a blessed day!!

Tracy Parke Gibas
Real Estate Salesperson
Re/Max Hometown Choice
5989 Big Tree Rd ~ Lakeville, NY 14480
Cell 716.416.4663
Office 585.346.3700

FAIR HOUSING LAW INFORMATION
https://www.dos.ny.gov/licensing/docs/FairHousingNotice_new.pdf
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